
Dear Parents, 
  It is that time of year again to register your child for the 2023-2024 
school year.  Enclosed in the packet you will find all the classes that will 
be offered.  You will need to fill out the registration form and include 
the appropriate registration fee. You can send it via your child’s school 
bag.  This is a little different than previous years.   
 
Church members: You will need to have your registration form to us no 
later than February 3rd 2023. 
 
Currently Enrolled Families: You will need to have your registration 
form to us no later that Friday, February 3rd 2023. 
 
Alumni: You will need to have your registration form to us no later than 
Friday, February 3rd 2023 
 
New To School: You will need to have your registration form to us no 
later than Friday, February 3rd 2023. 


